
 
 

September 2023 

 

 

Join us this Thursday, September 28 at 4:30 pm to learn about 
paving activities on 90th Place Southeast 

 Final paving is planned to be complete by October 15*. 
 

Do you live on 90th Pl S.E. or 89th Pl S.E.? JOIN US FOR A NEIGHBORHOOD 
CONVERSATION to discuss paving work near your home!: 
 
Project staff and the contractor will meet you at the intersection of 89th Pl S.E. and 90th Pl S.E. 
starting at 4:30pm. During the meeting, project staff will share more information about what to 
expect once the final stages of work begin and collect information on neighbors’ access needs.  
 
We will meet rain or shine, so please dress for the weather and wear sturdy shoes for walking. 
 
To discuss how we can welcome you into this conversation or if you cannot attend, please contact 
the community relations team by calling or texting 425-305-3578 or by emailing 
NMEsewer@kingcounty.gov. 

 
Final stages of work on structures and roadway: 
Crews have been working at the top of the cul-de-sac to install below ground odor control and 

maintenance hole structures. In the coming weeks, crews will install final connections between the 

structures and sewer pipes, and then grind and repave the roadway. During preparation for paving, 

you may be delayed for up to 15 minutes for crews to prepare the road for safe passage. During 

paving, your access will be limited between 7am and 5pm. Neighbors will be able to walk out of the 

cul-de-sac with coordination. Paving will be completed as early as October 5 and no later than 

October 15*. Paving is expected to last approximately two days. Emergency vehicle access will 

always be maintained.  

 
*Construction schedules can change based on factors such as site conditions, weather, and 
crew/material availability. This work is highly weather dependent and may need to be rescheduled if 
site conditions are too cold or rainy.  

 
ALTERNATIVE FORMATS AVAILABLE 

206-477-5371 / 711 (TTY Relay) 

NORTH MERCER ISLAND/ENATAI    Sewer Upgrade Project 

  Talk to us! For more information or to schedule a meeting, please contact:  

    The community services team at 425-305-3578 or NMEsewer@kingcounty.gov 

    Visit the project Webpage at www.kingcounty.gov/MercerEnataiSewer 

NORTH MERCER ISLAND/ENATAI    Sewer Upgrade Project 


